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Tēnā koe
 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 April 2023 to the Department of Corrections – Ara Poutama 
Aotearoa, requesting information about redundancies and pay-outs within Corrections. Your 
request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
You requested: 
 

Please provide the following information for the financial years 2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23: 
• Number of employees made redundant broken down into compulsory and voluntary 

redundancies. Please also provide total amount of redundancy pay-outs - compulsory as 
well as discretionary.  

o For each compulsory redundancy, please provide the number of cases where the 
employee was eligible for payment of pension. For each of these cases, please 
provide following: 
 Amount paid out as statutory redundancy payment  
 Amount paid out as discretionary redundancy payment  
 Age of the employee in bands of 5 years i.e. 55-60, 60-65, 65-70, over 70. 

 
For each voluntary redundancy, please provide the number of cases where the employee was 
eligible for payment of pension. For each of these cases, please provide following: 

o Amount paid out as statutory redundancy payment  
o Amount paid out as discretionary redundancy payment  
o Age of the employee in bands of 5 years i.e. 50-55, 55-60, 60-65, 65-70, over 

70. 
 

Please provide following information for all cases of where the employee was eligible for early 
payment of pension: 

• Amount paid in statutory redundancy payment  
• Amount paid out in discretionary redundancy payment  
• Age of the employee in bands of 5 years i.e. 55-60, 60-65, 65-70, over 70,  
• Total strain cost to the pension fund for early payment of pension due to redundancy. 

o If possible please break down this figure into strain costs due to voluntary and 
compulsory redundancy. 
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I trust the information provided is of assistance. I encourage you to raise any concerns 
about this response with Corrections. Alternatively, you are advised of your right to also 
raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of the 
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
 
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
 
Nic Barkley  
Manager Ministerial Services 
People and Capability 




